Grade 12 Remedials

I-Vocabulary

A) From a, b, c and d choose the best answer:

01-	The Executive Chief Officer plans to more employees to speed up production.
	a) prove b) obliterate c) deploy d) necessitate
02-	Many philanthropists donate to organizations concerned about child
	a) suffrage b) welfare c) rift d) litigation
03-	Teachers have to makemeetings to discuss progress.a) arduousb) pettyc) periodicd) dire
04-	The scandal made the manager's resignation a) underprivileged b) meticulous (c) inevitable (d) tolerant
05-	I to study engineering at university.
	a) row b) intend c) sue d) emigrate
<u>B) F1</u>	com a, b, c and d choose the best answer:
06-	She was homeless. She had to put her child up for
	a) adoption b) principle c) bench d) migrant
07-	People should deal with the handicapped
	a) ultimately b) nervously c) unfortunately d) compassionately
08-	Criminals are presumed innocent till proven
	a) guilty b) petty c) disgruntled d) extensive
09-	We need a microscope to view thesebacteria. a) incapable b) extravagant c) dire d) invisible

10- They have made ato pay their bills on time.a) commitmentb) hardshipc) consultationd) suffrage

C) From a, b, c and d choose the best answer:

- 11- Officials intend toheavy fines on careless drivers. a) displace b) donate c) Prove d) impose 12- It was a terrific concert. I didn't attend it. a) Nervously b) Unfortunately c) Ultimately d) Compassionately 13- Bill Gateshalf of his wealth to charity. d) donated a) defined b) resided c) deteriorated 14- Women in Kuwait were the first in the Gulf area to get the right of a) consultation (b) migration (c) attribute (d) enfranchisement 15- Owing to the stress of the modern life, I think men are lessthan women. b) tolerant a) foreign c) Legal d) extensive **D**) Fill in the spaces with words from the list below: [hard-pressed / enforce / over the top / consultation / engage in / penalty] 01- At school, I used to various sports such as soccer, handball and basketball. 02- The contestant's reaction when he won the competition was a bit 03- Due to the current economic crisis, the company will be to make a profit. 04- The new teacher had failed to any sort of discipline. 05- The careless motorist was arrested for exceeding speed and had a financial..... E) Fill in the spaces with words from the list below:
 - [underprivileged / voluntary / boom / break into / foreign / resort]
- 01- Spain was the loveliest..... country I have ever visited.
- 02- Members of this club didwork for their society two days a week.

- 03- My family intends to stay for a week in Al-Khiran as it is a beautiful and popular
- 04- Fortunately, the police arrested him as he was trying to my car.
- 05- Kuwait has witnessed an economic since the discovery of oil.

F) Fill in the spaces with words from the list below:

- [compassionately / alleviate / claim / residential / campaign / inevitable]
- 01- The government should exert many efforts to.....the sufferings of the poor.
- 02- Driving fast should be banned especially in areas.
- 03- The advertisingof the company's new product has proved to be successful.
- 04- Sure, the accident was a / an result of carelessness.
- 05- Many countriesthat they are not responsible for the depression people suffer from in different parts of the world.

I. <u>Vocabulary</u> WWW.KweduFiles.Com

A) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d:

1-Maths is an/a.....part of the school curriculum.

a-treacherous b-arid c-intrinsic d-unwarranted

- 2-The government will.....the changes to the national health system next year.
- a-reclaim b-misbehave c-implement d-prevail over

3- American troops formed the.....of the attack.

- a-proportion b-atmosphere c-preservation d-spearhead
- 4-We thought the punishment was rather.....for such a minor offence.
- a-productive b-frigid c-humid d-harsh
- 5-Getting a work permit is the firstto overcome.
- a-wildfire b-forecasting c-logger d-hurdle

B) Fill in the spaces with suitable words from the list :

scarcity - permanently - preservation - misbehave - humid- productive

- 1- Tropical Islands are usually hot and in summer.
- 2- We should work hard for the of the environment.
- 3- Scientists do a lot of experiments to maximize machines' capacity.
- 4- They have finally decided to settle in Sweden.
- 5- Refugees suffer from aof medical supplies.

WWW.KweduFiles.Com

<u>Unit 5</u>

A) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d:

1-We need toour fuel consumption by having fewer cars on the roads.							
b-get rid of	c-keep up with	d-come up against					
2-The control of inflation is a keyof the government's economic policy.							
b-bureaucracy	c-annoyance	d-component					
3-The new report shouldwith previous findings.							
b-pass a law	c-reprocess	d-put up with					
e new museum has	attracted widespre	ead					
b-paperwork	c-duration	d-wood pulp					
5-A mediator has been called in to solve the							
a-upsurge Wb-trend KWC-administration decrisis OM							
	b-get rid of flation is a key b-bureaucracy should b-pass a law e new museum has b-paperwork peen called in to so	b-get rid of c-keep up with flation is a keyof the govern b-bureaucracy c-annoyance shouldwith previous findi b-pass a law c-reprocess e new museum has attracted widespre b-paperwork c-duration					

<u>B</u>) Fill in the spaces with suitable words from the list :

crisis - constant - cut down on - offence - keep up with- prohibitively

1- Moving house would beexpensive.

2- The business is still in but it has survived the worst of the recession.

3- He was not aware that he had committed a/ anagainst humanity.

4- The doctor advised him to fizzy drinks.

5- A lot of girls try to..... the latest fashions.

<u>Unit 6</u>

A) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d:

1-The problem of poverty is particularlyin rural areas.							
a-acute	b-illegitimate	c-carnivorous	d-damp				
2-The general	in the office	is that he is useles	ss at his job.				
a-enemy	b-reservation	c-bounty	d-consensus				
3-I hate it that my	/ job is starting to	on my fa	mily life.				
a-avoid	b-encroach	c-utilise	d-inject				
4-Many people ar	e seeking	from persecutio	n.				
a-refuge	b-nourishment	c-extinction	d-dearth				
5-Most of the students wereabout answering the questions.							
a-reticent b-timid Kwc=unsanctioned eg-awareOm							
B) Fill in the spaces with suitable words from the list :							

solitary -encroach - utilize - reward- injecting- nourishment

1- Plants cannot obtain adequate from poor soil.

2- You really deserve a/ an for being so helpful.

3- The Romans were the first to concrete as a building material.

4- He has been herself with insulin since the age of 16.

5- This orphan has lead a life since the death of her parents.

<u>II- Grammar</u>

A) From a, b, c and d choose the best answer:

01-	This new laptop should be helda) Careb) carelessc) carefuld) carefully
02-	I haven't seen my grandfather the last two weeks.
	a) for b) ago c) yet d) since
03-	some people enjoy spending their holidays in Europe, others prefer staying in Kuwait.
	a) Instead of b) But c) Whereas d) In comparison with
04-	Changing my previous job wasdecision I've ever made.
	a) more important b) most important c) as important as d) the most important
05-	Parents are advised to guide their childrenseverely punishing them.
	a) on the other b) instead of c) whereas d) but hand
<u>B) Fr</u>	com a, b, c and d choose the best answer:
06-	There were 500 passengers, ofonly 200 survived.a) whenb) whosec) whomd) where
07-	I do think that this job isbetter than the other one. a) much b) more c) less d) most
08-	If I were the manager in charge, Iraise all workers' salaries. a) will b) would c) would have d) will have
09-	All flights have been cancelled;waiting here, try another travel agency.
	a) on the other b) because of c) instead of d) whereas hand

10- ... has the DSL system been in use?a) How much b) How long c) How far d) How often

C) From a, b, c and d choose the best answer:

11-				-	for a business before	-			-	a while now. for
12-	a) the				computers is profitable					ed to be. most profitable
13-		•			uples argue a instead of					never do so. so that
14-	The o a) is	ld man n't he	sítting	b)	he corner car will you	n help n c)	ne, wasn't	he		can't he
	 15- Can I invite you for dinner Sunday night. a) into b) in c) of d) On D-Choose the correct word or phrase that best completes the following:									
16- T	The city	is muc	h		t	the cour	ntryside			
a-bus	y			b-ł	ousier than	c- bı	usiest	d- tł	ne bi	usiest
17- Ir	n Kuwa	ait, sum	mer is	too	hot,		wi	nter is	cool	
a- in (compa	rison w	ith	b- i	instead of	c- wh	ereas	d- on	the	other hand.
18- They'd never played tricks on people,?										
a- had they b- would they c- have they d- did					id th	ey				
19- Adjectives describe only nouns, adverbs describe both adjectives										
and v	verbs.									

A- In comparison with B- Instead of C- Whereas D- On the other hand

20- I'm extremely tired. I've been working on my project..... last week.a- forb- sincec- agod- yet

E-Choose the correct word or phrase that best completes the following:

21- The police arrested the thief broke into our house yesterday.						
a- whom	- whom b- who c- which d- when					
22- The campus	my brother is resid	ling is equipped with	necessary facilities			
a- which	b- when	c- what	d- where			
		1 1 1	\sim			
23did y	ou pay for this be	autiful watch??	Com			
a- How much	b- How many	c-How far	d- How long			
24is it fro	om here to your se	hool?				
a-How often	b-How heavy	c- How deep	d- How far			
25-If real Madrid had played well against Barcelona, it the match.						
a- won't lose	b- wouldn't lose	c- lost	d- wouldn't			
have lost						

<u>F-Choose the correct word or phrase that best completes the following:</u>

26- The little girl v	vas singing		
a- happy	b- happier	c- happily	d- happiest
27-The dog was ba	arking		
a- aggressive	b- more aggressive	c- most aggress	sive d- aggressively

28- If she worked harder, she her job.							
a- keeps	b- would keep	c- will keep	d- would have				
kept							
29- I would have bought a car If I my driving test.							
a- had passed	b. passed	c- pass	d- passes				

Grammar Unit 4

A) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d:

1- They couldn't cro	oss the bridge	the heavy ra	in.			
a- so that	b- in order to	c- because	d- because of			
2- Some people mo	ove to greener areas	survive	2.			
a- so that		c- because				
3- The soil is destro	yed	ind cannot be used for	growing crops.			
a- so	b- because of	c- so that	d- due to			
4- The activities of human beings are often desertification.						
a- owing to	b- leads to	c- with the result that	d- the real cause of			
5- Trees are cut dov	vn	make more agricultu	ral land.			
a- so that	b- so	c- to	d- in order that			
	<u>Gramn</u>	<u>nar Unit 5</u>				
A) Choose the corre	ect answer from a, b	o, c and d:				
1- Our teacher gave	us much homework	k. I wish he	that.			
a- had done	b- did	c- hadn't done	d- has done			
2- I can't see well. I	wish lny gl	lasses with me.				
a- don't have	b- had	c- have	d- didn't have			
3- I want to concent	trate on my work. I v	vish you	a noise.			

a- have made	b- would make	c- wouldn't make	d- had made			
4-They have been in Kuwait City ten years.						
a- since	b- for	c- yet	d- already			
5- The last time I we	ent shopping was a	week				
a- just	b- since	c- ago	d- for			
	Gram	<u>nar Unit 6</u>				
A) Choose the corre	ct answer from a, l	<u>o, c and d:</u>				
1- Hessa was absen	it for a week. She	ill during tha	at time.			
a- can't be	b- must have	been c- must be	d- can be			
2- Pandas	by their th	ick warm coats.				
a- is protected	b- are protecting	c- have protected	d- are protected			
3- My car a-steals	by an unknown b- has been st	чигиех (Com tolen d- stole			
4- Columbus made h	nis first voyage from	n Europe to America	1492.			
a- of	b- at	c- on	d- in			
5- Mr. Ralph is alwa	ys angry	his elder son.				
a- by	b- for	c- with	d- of			
Correct the underlin	ned mistakes in the	following sentences:				
1-Some people <u>pushes</u> themselves to extreme limits <u>because</u> set new world records.						
2-Saleh travelled to England leads to he could join Cambridge University for study medicine.						
3-Global warming can <u>the result of</u> serious ecological disasters to several places <u>in</u> our planet.						
4-Smoking <u>are due to</u> the fatal lung and heart diseases.						

.....

5- The human activities is the real cause of we have desertification.

.....

6-I wish I <u>save</u> some money. I <u>has</u> financial problems now.

.....

7-I read slowly. I wish I <u>can</u> read more <u>quick</u>.

.....

8- I wish **not spend** all my money when I were young.

.....

9- I can't read the newspaper. I wish I have my glasses with him.

.....

10- I wish didn't eat so much in lunch 10- UFiles.Com

11-He **will** play so well that he **were** chosen to be one of the school football team.

.....

12- He isn't usually this late, he <u>can</u> have stuck <u>at</u> heavy traffic.

.....

13-Arabs <u>is</u> famous <u>on</u> their hospitality.

.....

14-Cars is make every year in many countries.

.....

15-The meeting <u>aren't hold</u> not hold next week

III- Language Functions

Write what you would say in the following situations:

1- Somebody asked you about your opinion of desertification.

.....

2- You are asked to justify your absence yesterday.

.....

3- A waiter asks you about your preferred dish.

.....

4- Imagine that you are a dietician. What recommendation would you give to lose weight?

.....

5- A driver hit your car from behind. Express your annoyance. Com

6- Your best friend has let you down.

.....

7-A friend of yours wastes his time and doesn't study for the exam.

.....

8- A friend of yours passed all exams and got high marks.

.....

9- You want to use your friend's dictionary.

.....

10- Your friend apologizes for breaking your favourite CD.

11- You didn't get the required marks to join university as you didn't study well.

.....

12- Your brother failed his driving test and wants your advice.

.....

13- Your father wants to buy you a motorbike, but you want a car.

.....

14- You don't know the way to the library and you saw a passerby.

.....

15- Your friend is tired seems unwell.

.....

<u>A) Answer the following questions:</u>

01- Life without laws will be completely different. In your opinion, show how life would be like in the absence of law.

.....

02- In your opinion, why is solving computer crimes more difficult than traditional crimes?

.....

03- Are you for or against taking petty cases to courts? Why?

.....

04- In your point of view, how could people solve their problems away from court?

	•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
05-	What are the different reasons that lead people to leave their home countries?
06-	Do you think of migrating to a different country? Why? Why not?
07-	Would you like to join a voluntary work? Why? Why not?
08-	Techno-criminals can do a lot of illegal things such as
09-	What kind of work do the volunteers and youth groups do for the KRCS?

Suggested Set Book Questions

<u>(Unit 4)</u>

A) Answer the following questions:

1- In your opinion, what are the human activities that cause desertification?

.....

2- In your opinion, how does man affect the environment negatively?

.....

3- How can we overcome the problem of water shortage?

.....

4. Mention some of the environmental problems we face nowadays.

WWW.KwmulsniFiles.Com

1- In your opinion, why is recycling important?

.....

2- How do you think we can reduce the amount of household waste?

.....

3- Mention three of the items that can be recycled.

.....

4- Are you for or against burning waste? Justify your answer.

.....

<u>(Unit 6)</u>

1- In your opinion, how can we save animals from extinction?

2- How do you think pandas can protect themselves?

.....

3- Why is it important to save rare animals?

.....

4- Why do you think was the Arfaj chosen as the national flower of Kuwait?

.....

5- Humans may pose the biggest threat to the survival of some animals. Discuss.

.....

6- How are plants beneficial to human beings?

.....

7-How can some plants protect themselves from their enemies?

WWW.KweduFiles.Com

V- Composition

Attempt the following topic:

Topic (A)

"If society has laws it must also have punishments for those who break the laws. When people know they will be executed if they are found guilty, they will not commit crimes. Criminals must pay for their crimes and must be punished.

Write a report of two paragraphs (12 sentences) <u>telling why societies</u> need laws and why criminals should pay for what they have done wrong.

The following guide ideas may help you:

- Society without law is a complete chaos
- To ensure peaceful and safe society people must obey law
- Suffering and punishment help rehabilitation

Wite Your outline here KweauFiles.com

V- Composition

Attempt the following topic:

Topic (B)

Have you ever considered moving abroad to a new country? Whether it is to work abroad, volunteer abroad, or study abroad, moving to a new country means new changes for your life.

<u>Write a report of two paragraphs (12 sentences) about what you think</u> are The Pros and Cons of Moving to a New Country

<u>The following guide words and phrases may help you:</u> <u>The Pros</u>

-Learning a foreign language and developing skills - make friends and exploring new different culture The Cons

Being away from family and friends make us Feel homesickness It is not easy to Mix in foreign culture

Write your outline here

V- Composition

Attempt the following topic:

Freedom is one of the values that most societies seem to value and share. Some people think that freedom means doing whatever one wants to do. Others define freedom as to live as you choose as long as you harm no one else.

Write a report of two paragraphs (12 sentences) about what freedom means to you and how freedom affects society as a whole

The following guide ideas may help you:

-The definition of freedom to you

-Freedom leads to a peaceful and safe society

-Freedom when used properly brings about the welfare of people

Write your outline here

				1
•••••		 		
•••••		 		
				•••••
•••••	•••••	 ••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	

V. Writing

I) <u>Report:</u>

Desertification is becoming a major problem as more and more of the green land is turned into a desert.

Plan and write a report of (14 sentences - 160 words) about desertification.

The following guiding ideas might help you:

- 1- What desertification is and where it occurs.
- 2- Effects of desertification on the environment.
- 3- The causes of desertification.
- 4- Suggested solutions V. KweduFiles.Com

<u>Writing Plan</u>

III) E-mail

Throughout history, many species of animals have gradually disappeared from the Earth.

Plan and **write** an email of (14 sentences - 160 words) to your friend Hamad telling him about animals' extinction.

The following guiding ideas might help you:

- 1- Examples of extinct animals
- 2- The closest species to extinction.
- 3- Causes of extinction.
- 4- How can we stop extinction?



Reading Comprehension & Summary Making

Read the following passage and answer the questions below:

A lot of people decide to move to the countryside nowadays. However, there are still many people who prefer to stay in the town and say that they couldn't live anywhere else. So which place is better to live? Let's think about both of them.

Living in such a big city has a lot of advantages. There is a big offer how to spend free time. There is always a lot to do and visit! In various shopping centres and galleries you can buy whatever you want. What is more, there are a lot of working places in a city, so it is much easier to find a job in a big city. Moreover, the public transport is developed quite well, so the commuting to work isn't a problem.

On the other hand, cities are very crowded. Everywhere there are crowds: on the pavements and in the buses. In addition, noise is everywhere. What is more, the traffic is heavy and city's car parks are always very full. Sometimes it is very difficult to get from a given place to another. It may take hours! Moreover, the other disadvantage is the safety in a city, but actually the lack of safety. There is a big crime rates in cities. So you have to be very careful at nights when you leave your home.

There aren't so many people in the countryside and they usually know each other well. The possibility of robbery or other crime is relatively lower. Life in the countryside is more peaceful and the life is also slower. What is more, it is less stressful. Traffic conditions are better. A lot of places you may reach on foot.

The city offers a lot: there are huge buildings. On the other hand, in the countryside there are a lot of breathtaking sceneries, and other amazing places. Moreover, people in the countryside are quite different than people living in the city: **They** are relaxed, friendly and family-oriented. People in the city are always in hurry, busy and out of time. In the country people enjoy lives and take pleasure in their daily activities. People who stay in the countryside often have to work in the nearest cities, so it may take a lot of time to get to it. However, the living costs in the country are much lower, the variety of products in shops is smaller.

A) From a, b, c and d choose the correct answer:

- 1. The best title for the passage can be
 - a. advantages of living in the countryside
 - b. advantages and disadvantages of living in a city and in the countryside
 - c. advantages of living in the city
 - d. disadvantage of living in the countryside.

2. the underlined word "*They*" in the last paragraph refers to b. people in the countryside a. places d. people living in the city. c. sceneries. 3. The possibility of robbery in the countryside is lower because...... a. it is more peaceful. b. traffic conditions are better c. people may reach places on foot. d. people know each other well 4. is one of the advantages of living in the city. b. Heavy traffic a. Safety c. Finding a job easily d. Crowdedness B) Answer the following questions: eduFiles.Com

5. Why isn't commuting to work a problem in a big city?
6. How are people of the countryside different from those living in the city?
7. Why are living costs in the country much lower?

C) SUMMARY MAKING:

In **4 sentences** of your own, and with reference to **paragraph** (**3**), answer the following question: **What are the disadvantages of living in the city?**

Translation

A) Translate the following paragraph from the passage above into good Arabic:

There aren't so many people in the countryside and they usually know each other well. The possibility of robbery or other crime is relatively lower. Life in the countryside is more peaceful and the life is also slower. What is more, it is less stressful. Traffic conditions are better. A lot of places you may reach on foot.

READING COMPREHENSION & SUMMARY MAKING

Read the following passage, then answer the questions below:

How many things can you see in the night sky? A lot! On a clear night you might see the Moon, some planets, and thousands of sparkling stars. You can see even more with a telescope. You might see stars where before you only saw dark space. You might see that many stars look larger than others. You might see that some stars that look white are really red or blue. With bigger and bigger telescopes you can see more and more objects in the sky. And you can see those objects in more and more detail.

But scientists believe there are some things in the sky that we will never see. We won't see them with the biggest telescope in the world, on the clearest night of the year. That's because they're invisible. They're the **mysterious** dead stars called black holes. You might find it hard to imagine that stars die. After all, our Sun is a star. Year after year we see it up in the sky, burning brightly, giving us heat and light. The Sun certainly doesn't seem to be getting old or weak. But stars do burn out and die after billions of years. As a star's gases burn, they give off light and heat. But when the gas runs out, the star stops burning and begins to die. As the star cools, the outer layers of the star pull in toward the center. The star squashes into a smaller and smaller ball. If the star was very small, <u>it</u> ends up as a cold, dark ball called a black dwarf. If the star was very big, it keeps squashing inward until it's packed together tighter than anything in the universe. Imagine if the Earth were crushed until it was the size of a tiny marble. That's how tightly this dead star, a black hole, is packed.

What pulls the star in toward its center with such power? It's the same force that pulls you down when you jump — the force called gravity. A black hole is so tightly packed that its gravity sucks in everything — even light. The light from a

black hole can never come back to your eyes. That's why you see nothing but blackness.

So the next time you stare up at the night sky, remember: there's more in the sky than meets the eye! Scattered in the silent darkness are black holes — the great mystery of space.

A)-From a, b, c and d choose the best completion:

1. A good title for the passage above can be. a. Things you will see in the sky b. Telescopes c. Black holes d. Gravity 2. The pronoun *it* refers to wedu les.Com b the heat a. the star c. the light d. earth 3. The word mysterious means..... b. puzzling a. clear c. obvious d. simple

4. Stars die out after
a. hundreds of years
b. thousands of years
c. millions of years
d. billions of years

B)-Answer the following questions:

. Why can't we see black holes?	
. What pulls a star in toward its center?	•
	•

7. What would happen if a star runs out of gas?

.....

C) Summary Making

In four sentences of your own, summaries how stars die as mentioned in the 2nd paragraph.

 WW	W.K	wedu	Files.	Com	

Translation

A) Translate the last paragraph of the passage above into good Arabic:

So the next time you stare up at the night sky, remember: there's more in the sky than meets the eye! Scattered in the silent darkness are black holes — the great mystery of space

Reading Comprehension & Summary Making

Read the following passage ,then answer the questions below:

You may already know that hurricanes are major tropical storms that can cause devastating waves, wind, and rain. They happen during "Hurricane Season," which is from June 1st until November 30th in the Atlantic Ocean and from May 15th until November 30th in the Pacific Ocean. A hurricane that forms in the Atlantic Ocean begins as tropical disturbance. This is a large area of windy thunderstorms that forms over the warm ocean, near the equator. When the storms grow larger, rains and wind ck up, and the "disturbance" can develop into a fullfledged hurricane.

A storm progresses through four different stages before it is actually considered a hurricane. First is a tropical disturbance, which has thunderstorms and rotating winds, or what scientists call cyclonic circulation. Next is a tropical depression, which is similar to a tropical disturbance, but has winds between 23 and 39 miles per hour. A tropical storm is the next level, which has stronger wind speeds between 40 and 73 miles per hour. Once winds reach 74 miles per hour, the storm is officially classified as a hurricane. The winds suck up energy from the warm surface ocean water.

Hurricanes rotate counterclockwise in the Northern Hemisphere and clockwise in the Southern Hemisphere. Hurricanes can vary in size and can grow to have a diameter of up to 600 miles, which is longer than the entire state of Florida!

As a hurricane crosses over land, it begins to **dissipate**, or break apart and reduce in strength. This is because it is no longer over the warm ocean water that it needs for energy. At this point, a hurricane can still cause a lot of damage because of high winds, rain, and flooding, but unless it makes its way back over the open ocean, it is downgraded from a hurricane back to a tropical storm.

When a hurricane makes landfall, it can be very dangerous along coastlines because of a storm surge, where ocean waters rush onto land. When this is combined with heavy rainfall, there can be devastating floods.

The center of a hurricane is called the eye. While most of a hurricane contains dangerously strong winds, the eye is actually a calm area in the storm. When the eye of a hurricane passes over land, people might think that it's over, but

before long the wind and rain increase again as the second part of the hurricane moves through.

What's the difference between a hurricane watch and a hurricane warning? During a hurricane watch, there is the possibility that a hurricane will make landfall within 36 hours, and people are advised to prepare for a possible storm ahead. When a hurricane warning is issued, a hurricane is definitely on the way, and will make landfall within 24 hours. The National Hurricane Center, located in Miami, Florida issues watches and warnings before hurricanes approach the coastline. They use computers with satellite images to figure out where and when a hurricane will come on shore. Sometimes, if a hurricane is strong enough, officials may require citizens to evacuate, or leave **their** homes, and travel to a safer place.

A) From a, b, c and d, choose the correct answer:

1. A suitable title for the passage abo be					
a. The National Hurricane Centre	b. What to do when a hurricane hits				
c. When hurricane happens	de Hurricanes iles.Com				
2. The pronoun <u>their</u> refers to					
a. homes	b. officials				
c. citizens	d. hurricanes				
3. The word <u>dissipate</u> means					
a. break up	b. strengthen				
c. gather	d. build up				
4. When a hurricane watch is issued,					
a. people are advised to leave their homes					

- b. people are advised to stay indoors
- c. people are advised to prepare for a possible storm ahead
- d. people are advised to leave for a safer place

B) Answer the following questions:

5. What are hurricanes?

.....

6. When do hurricanes usually happen on the Pacific Ocean?

.....

7. Why does a hurricane wane when it crosses over land?



In **four** sentences of your own and with reference to the 2^{nd} **paragraph**, answer the following question:

What are the four stages a storm goes through before considering it a hurricane?

Translation

A) Translate the last paragraph of the passage above into good Arabic:

Hurricanes rotate counterclockwise in the Northern Hemisphere and clockwise in the Southern Hemisphere. Hurricanes can vary in size and can grow to have a diameter of up to 600 miles, which is longer than the entire state of Florida!

<u>B) Translate the following into English:</u> InFiles.Com معظم الحيوانات بحثا عن الطعام وتربية الصغار.
ناصر: والغريب أنها تتبع نفس الطريق كل عام.
1-Translate the following into good English:
خالد : يجب أن تكون المحاكم الملاذ الأخير وليس المخرج الأول الذي نطرقه لحل مشاكلنا.
يوسف :في معظم الأنظمة القانونية, يعتبر المتهم بريء حتى تثبت إدانته.

B) Translate the following into English:

مني: جمعية الهلال الأحمر الكويتية جمعية إنسانية تطوعية تقدم المساعدات للناس دون تمييز. حنان: وهي تهدف أيضا لمساعدة الناس في مواجهة الكوارث. **B)** Translate the following into good English: أحمد: ما هو الهدف الأساسي من ارسال المجرمين إلى السجون؟ عادل: لمعاقبتهم ولحماية المجتمع. B-Translate the following into good English: F11es.Com أحمد: لماذا يفضل الكثير من الناس المعيشة في المناطق الريفية؟ ناصر: أعتقد انهم يفرون من الضوضاء والتلوث والاز دحام في داخل المدن . **B-Translate the following into good English:** 1- تسن الحكو مات القو انبن و يقوم القضاة و الشرطة بتطبيقها. يعتقد أناس كثيرون أن أسوأ الجرائم هي جرائم القتل و أعمال العنف الأخرى.

B) Translate the following into Good English

أحمد: هل تعلم أن ز هرة العرفج هي الز هرة الوطنية للكويت بسبب أهميتها التاريخية للكويتيين؟

علي: هذا غريب. إنني حتى لم أسمع عنها في حياتي.

.....

B) Translate the following into good English:

رغم أن زيادة عملية إعادة تدوير النفايات مشجعة، إلا أنها تكشف أيضا عن ضخامة ما يجب عمله. حيث علينا أن نزيد من إعادة التدوير، بل الأهم هو أن نقلل من النفايات التي ننتجها من البداية.

WWW.KweduFiles.Com

B)Translate the following sentences into English:

-هنالك عدة طرق للتخلص من النفايات اما بحرقها أو دفنها او إعادة تدوير ها. -اعتقد ان إعادة تدوير النفايات المنزلية أفضل طريقة لأن لها عدة منافع. **B)Translate the following sentences into English:** -ان عمل المحميات الطبيعية أمر مهم لحماية الحيوانات من الانقراض. -أنت على حق فمثلا حيوان الباندا من الحيوانات المحببة المعرضة للانقراض.

B)Translate the following sentences into English:

-ان للتصحر آثارا مدمرة على البيئة والإنسان والمناخ العالمي. -يجب وقف هذه الظاهرة السلبية وذلك بوقف قلع الاشجار وحرق الغابات.

.....

WWW.KweduFiles.Com